
Friday 25th October

Dear Parent/Guardian

We hope this newsletter finds you and your family well. What a fantastic first half to
the Autumn term we have had at St Mary’s! The children and staff have worked
extremely hard and your children have made some fantastic progress in their
learning: they know more and can remember more.

Our children are taught in a loving and caring atmosphere and show the values of
love and consideration for others in all that they do. The children’s behaviour
continues to be exemplary: they know and understand our school rules.

As always, our school social media stream has been filled with wonderful things,
showcasing our fantastically ambitious curriculum; the many and varied learning
opportunities on offer in each class; Headteacher Awards; and the many other
achievements of the wonderful children of St Mary’s. We would encourage everyone
to have a look at our Facebook page – it is a great source of information and allows
us to further strengthen the bond between home and school. Please do remember to
like and share our posts!

The children return to school on Monday 4th November

Have a relaxing half term holiday.

Best wishes

A McClurey & N Bennett



Dates for your Diary

● 6.11.24 KS 2 Maths Morning for parents. 8:45 – 9am
● 7.11.24 KS 1 Maths Morning for parents. 8:45 – 9am
● 11.11.24 Remembrance Day
● 12.11.24 Children are invited to wear Odd Socks Day to school as part of

anti-bullying week
● 15.11.24 Children in need – children are invited to wear own clothes –

suggested donation of £1
● 20.11.24 KS1 Art/DT Morning for parents. 8:45 – 9am
● 21.11.24 KS2 Art/DT Morning for parents. 8:45 – 9am
● 2.12.24 Advent Liturgy Y3. 2:45pm parents are very welcome to attend.
● 6.12.24 Christmas Fate
● 9.12.24 Advent Liturgy Y4. 2:45pm parents are very welcome to attend.
● 12.12.24 - Christmas Jumper Day
● 12.12.24 - Christmas Dinner
● 16.12.24 Advent Liturgy Y5. 2:45pm parents are very welcome to attend.
● 18.12.24 - Nativity Performances – more details to follow
● 19.12.24 - Christmas Parties – more details to follow

Fiat Mihi - Let it be with me
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